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19/04/2021  21:49:052021/0536/P COMMNT Mr John amd Mrs 

Fadilla 

Malet-Bates

HCAAC notes the retrospective application but welcomes the proposed relocation. Outbuildings are normally 

located at the rear boundary of a garden. The proposed location appears to respect and allow for the possible 

future addition of an outbuilding for Flat 3B - assuming that the garden is not demised only to Flat 3a. An 

additional outbuilding might not be welcome depending on policy and garden take up etc. but might sensibly 

be limited to the dimensions of the present proposal. In any case we ask that existing planting be protected
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